Carolzn Purdy

Subject: Support for Lake Pillsbury

From: John Puccioni [mailto:tryxskil@msn.com]

Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 6:55 PM

To: Eddie Crandell <Eddie.Crandell@lakecountyca.gov>; Carolyn Purdy <Carolyn.Purdy@Ilakecountyca.gov>
Subject: Support for Lake Pillsbury

I have been spending summers for 53 years at Lake Pillsbury. It is my favorite place in the world and I've seen
a good bit of the world with the Unites States Air Force. Lake Pillsbury is a valuable resource to Lake County
and beyond. Please join the fight to protect Lake Pillsbury. Thanx for your support.



